Association of
Oregon Counties

April 9, 2013

Rep. Carolyn Tomei, Chair

House Human Services and Housing Committee
Rm 453

State Capitol

Salem OR 97301

RE: HB 3112

Dear Chair Tomei and Members of the House Human Services and Housing Committee:
We do not believe that this bill will have ramifications beyond resolving an affordable
housing issue for the City of Portland and Multnomah County. Consequently, the
Association of Oregon Counties does not have any concerns regarding HB 3112.

Please let me know if you have any further questions regarding HB 3112.

Sincerely,

Ann Hanus
Policy Manager

C:

Regina Wilson, Committee Administrator
Nancy Bennett, Multnomah County
Andy Smith, City of Portland
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